
Self-Assessment Visit for MS Mathematics (MS and PhD Mathematics) 

QEC at Lahore Campus arranged Self-Assessment visit of the program MS Mathematics on 
March 06, 2020. The Assessment Team (AT) assessed the SAR of the said program as per 
HEC guidelines. Dr. Imran Anwar, Associate Professor, Abdus Salam School of Mathematical 
Sciences, Lahore was the external and Dr. Saeeda Zia, Assistant Professor and Ms. Hira Iqbal 
FAST-NU Lahore were the internal members of Assessment Team. AT prepared the 
assessment report in which they highlighted the strengths of the program and indicated 
some areas for improvement.   
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